

Ծածկագրի համար

«Այբ կրթական հանգույց» հիմնադրամ

ԱՆԳԼԵՐԵՆ

Քննաշրջան՝ 2020թ., Տևողություն՝ 2ժամ

ՈՒՇԱԴԻՐ ԿԱՐԴԱԼ ԱՅՍ ՈՒՂԵՑՈՒՅՑԸ

Գրել մուգ կապույտ կամ սև գրիչով։ Պետք է պատասխանել բոլոր հարցերին։

Քննության վերջում բոլոր թղթերը հավաքել և հանձնել մեկ տրցակով։

Յուրաքանչյուր մասի հնարավոր առավելագույն միավորը նշված է տվյալ մասի

սկզբում՝ աջ կողմում:

Հարցերի միավորների ընդհանուր քանակը 100 է։

Այս փաստաթուղթը բաղկացած է 10 տպագիր Էջից։

Section 1: Listening

1) Listen to three conversations and complete the sentences with the words from the box. There is one word you don't need. (Track 1.40)

а	aches,	broken,	cold,	a cough,	a cut,	earache,	a fever,
	flu,	sore	е,	stomachache,	too	othache	
	1. San	n's got		(0.5) in his ar	ms, legs and	feet.	
		C		d she has	U U		n. She says it's
		, <u> </u>		ne needs to go to			,
				e, but it isn't	(0	.5).	
	4. Josł	n feels very h	ot, so he tł	hinks he has got _		(0.5).	
	5. Dor	a thinks that	Josh migh	t be getting a		<u>(</u> 0.5).	
	6. Josl	6. Josh has a sore throat and(0.5). Last night he had					(0.5), to
	He	hopes he ha	sn't got	(0.5).		
	Listen	and write T	(True) or	F (False) (Tracl	< 2.10)		
	1. Jes	s likes histor	ical dramas	S.	Т	rue / False	(1)
	2. Ali	went to the	cinema las	t week.	Т	rue / False	(1)
	3. Jes	s has seen M	loscow.		Т	rue / False	(1)
	4. Ali	and Jess like	comedies		Т	rue / False	(1)
	5 1	and Jess agr				rue / False	(1)



____/5

Section 2: Grammar

1) Choose the correct word or phrase.

Example: I usually go to bed on / <u>at</u> eleven o'clock.

- 1 I like these / those blue shoes in that store window.
- 2 Do you eat many / much fruit?
- 3 Katya didn't run enough fast / fast enough to win the race.
- 4 You **don't have to / must not** pay to enter the museum. It's free.
- 5 Tom was playing / used to play baseball when he was young.
- 6 You shouldn't / don't have to eat so much salt. It isn't good for you.
- 7 Gillian must / can't be paid well. She's always going on foreign vacations.
- 8 If I needed to buy a car, I had borrowed / would borrow money from the bank.
- 9 I don't think I can afford **going / to go** abroad on vacation this year.
- 10 Do you feel as if / like watching a movie tonight?

2) Complete the dialogue with the correct form of the words in brackets.

Tom: Hi Stella! How ⁰ are you (you / be)?

- Stella: I'm fine, thanks, Tom. What ¹_____ (do) at the moment?
- Tom: I'm just waiting for my friends to arrive. We ² _____ (go) to the cinema. Would you like ³ _____ (come)?

/5

- Stella: Thanks! What film is it?
- Tom: Takers. ⁴ _____ (you / know) it? It's supposed to be ⁵ _____ (exciting) film you'll ever see!
- Stella: Really? I'd love to, but I've got homework to do. Thanks, anyway!
- Tom: Another time, then!

3) Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

Example: If I __were __(to be) you, I would not use that sharp knife.

- 1 If I ______ (decide) to get more exercise, would you join a gym with me?
- 2 This book _____ (write) almost 300 years ago.
- 3 I can't use my car. It _____(repair) at the moment.
- 4 A new skate park ______ (will / build) here next year.
- 5 The prison ______ (visit) by thousands of people every day.

4) Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first.

Example: 'I'm hungry,' said Peter.

Peter said <u>he was</u>hungry.

1 'We live in London.' Jo and Carla told me that ______ London.
2 'It's raining here.' Max said that _______.
3 'I'm going to buy a flat.' My sister said that _______ a flat.
4 'I probably won't win.' She pointed ______ win.
5 'I lost my wallet yesterday.' He explained that ______ before.

5) Correct the mistakes in the sentences. One sentence is correct.

0 I can't stand to watch TV all evening! I can't stand watching TV all evening!

1 I didn't used to enjoy sport when I was young.

- 2 Sam fell while he was running for the bus.
- 3 I can't find my purse. I think I might left it at school.
- **4** Sara won't be able do sport again until her knee is better.
- **5** This time next week I'll lying on the beach in Spain.

-	 /10
Grammar total	30

/5

5

Section 3: Vocabulary

1) Choose the correct word. I usually pay in shops with my Example: b)credit card c)identification card a)stamps 1 Rob a lot of exercise. He cycles to work every day. **a)** practices **b)** makes c) does 2 We're seeing our cousins next week. We're really looking______it. **a)** for **b)** forward to **c**) after **3** I______Victor some money last month, and he hasn't paid me back. b) lent **c**) borrowed **a)** spent 4 I used to play a lot of tennis, but I gave it_____last year, and now I play basketball. **a)** down **b)** off **с)** ир 5 Email was______in the 1970s, but most of us first used it a lot later. **a)** discovered **b)** invented **c**) designed 6 You have to be careful what you say to Sofia. She's very_____. **b**) responsible **a)** sensible **c**) sensitive 7 Now I study at university, but I still keep in touch with some of my______from high school. *a*) colleagues **b**) partners **c**) classmates They_____me \$10 to park my car at the train station. 8 **a)** Cost **b)** saved **c**) charaed 9 Did he apply that job he was talking about? **a)** of **b)** to c) for **10** Sam's injuries were quite serious, but I only a few minor bruises. **a)** made **b)** did **c)** qot

2) Complete the text with the words in the box. There are two extra words.

autobiography statue	cottage terraced house	ambitions views	sculptor scientist			
Do you have lots of dreams and ⁰ ambitions for the future? I do! For example, I think it would be great to						
become a brilliant	¹ and be fam	ous all over the world be	ecause I created a beautiful			
2	The problem is, I don't rea	ally like art! So instead, I'	d be happy just to live in a sm	all		
3/	with no neighbours, and r	near some mountains, sc	that I could climb up and loo	k at the		
wonderful ⁴	And I could spen	id my time writing my 5 _	, telling everyo	ne		
about my life. I do	on't think it would be a ve	ry exciting book, though	!			

3) Read the text and choose the correct answer, A, B or C.

Last Saturday, I went on a great shopping ⁰ <u>A</u> with my friend. For once, I actually had some money, so I could ¹ _____ to buy myself a few things. First of all we went into a store that sold beauty products like ² _____. They were quite expensive, but I bought a small ³ _____ of perfume. Then we went on to a clothes shop ⁴ _____ my friend wanted to get some new swimwear, but they didn't have the right ⁵ _____ for her. Then we felt a bit tired, so we went in a café for a drink. It was a nice place, but we couldn't attract the ⁶ _____ of the waiter, and then we waited ages for our drinks. So because the ⁷ _____ was really bad, we left and had a much ⁸ _____ drink at home!

0 A trip	B journey	C tour	D travel
1 A succeed	B stand	C afford	D handle
2 A sandals	B jewellery	C flowers	D face cream
3 A can	B jar	C bottle	D packet
4 A which	B where	C who	D that
5 A size	B stock	C reduction	D price
6 A notice	B attention	C look	D focus
7 A product	B staff	C quality	D service
8 A nicer	B nice	C nicest	D the nicest

4) Complete the sentences with the correct forms of the words in capitals.

0 My grandfather is really passionate about photography. PASSION
1 This book is all about what can happen if you're too! GREED
2 I can't find my trainers anywhere – they've completely disappeared. It's very ! MYSTERY
3 The police say that is becoming a big problem in our city. BURGLE
4 It's Jack's to walk the dog every evening. RESPONSIBLE
5 Tom felt he got a good at his college. EDUCATE
6 My mother's done a lot of research on in the workplace. DISCRIMINATE
7 By the time he was 30, Frank was a very man. WEALTH

5) Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

- 1. The doctor will *prescribe / develop* some tablets for you.
- 2. Jack toasted / proposed to her, and they got married three months later.
- 3. Our school has made **a(n) donation / admission** to a local charity for teenagers.
- 4. The birds were so tame that they *ate / fed* out of my hand.
- 5. You can try to score a goal yourself, or you can *pass / catch* the ball to another player.
- 6. It was a once in a *life / lifetime* experience!
- 7. Do you enjoy being the *centre / middle* of attention?
- 8. The restaurant is located right on the river *bank / edge*.
- 9. Mr Edwards has a real *gift / present* for teaching-he's brilliant.
- 10. Make a wish and *blow / push* out the candles.

Vocabulary total 30

/7

Section 4: Reading

Read the text and answer the questions.

Have you ever spilt a drink on your laptop? If yes, you'll remember the panic when you thought that your device would never work again. If you haven't, it may happen to you in the future. Spilling drinks on a laptop is a common thing. Just in case it does happen, here are some basic tips that tell you what you should do.

The effect of the drink on your laptop depends on what drink it is. Water and green tea generally cause the least damage. The worst drinks to spill are those that contain milk or sugar, such as hot drinks like coffee and tea, and soft drinks like cola or lemonade.

What happens to your laptop also depends on what you do immediately after spilling the drink. The first thing you should do is unplug the machine and take the battery out. This will, hopefully, stop any electrical damage. Then, you should turn it upside down and stop the liquid getting to the motherboard. This is where some of the most important parts of the computer are placed, and if they get wet, your laptop may be damaged *permanently*.

The next step is to clean up as much of the liquid as quickly as possible. If you don't have a cloth to do this, use some tissues instead. Try to touch the keyboard lightly instead of wiping it with the tissue. If you spilled a lot of liquid, you'll have to work harder to save your machine. Put it near a window or somewhere with cold air, and shake it gently to get the liquid out. It might help if you take off the bottom of the case so that you can take out the hard drive. If you do this, remember not to touch any of the electronics. When you have done as much as you can, leave the laptop somewhere warm to dry. This will take at least a day. Do not use a hairdryer as this will make the machine dirty.

When you think the laptop is dry, switch it back on to see if it works. If you only spilt a little clean water, you might be lucky and the machine may turn on straight away. However, you'll probably have problems if the drink was a large, milky coffee with lots of sugar in it, or a glass of wine. If your laptop still doesn't work, look at the keyboard and try *taking it apart* to clean it better. However, if you've gone this far, it's probably time you thought about getting some help You can either take the laptop to be repaired or buy a new one. And in future, remember to drink your coffee at someone else's desk!

1)	You should only use a cloth to clean the laptop.	True / F	alse	(1)
2)	Green tea causes less damage than coffee with m	nilk. True / F	alse	(1)
3)	What is the worst drink to spill on a laptop? a. Water b. Wine c. Lemonade	d. Beer		(1)
4)	What should you do right after spilling a drink or	your laptop?		(2)
	(a)	(b)		
5)	What happens if liquid reaches the motherboard	? Give a detailed answer		(2)
6)	You can try taking out the hard drive of the mach	nine after you spill a drink True / I		(1)
7)	What does the word <i>permanently</i> in paragraph 3			(1)
8)	How long should the laptop dry? a. An hour b. A day c. A we	ek d. 10 days		(1)
9)	You should use a hairdryer to dry the electronics.		True / False	(1)
10)	When the laptop is dry, you should turn it upside	down to see if it works.	True / False	(1)
11)	What does the phrase <i>take apart</i> in paragraph 6			(1)
12)	What should you do when even after cleaning an (a) (b)		ill does not work?	(2)
				/15

Reading total 15

Section 5: Writing

Last month, you won a competition to meet a famous person. Yesterday, you finally met the person. Write an email to a friend telling him/her about this. In your email, you should:

- explain what you had to do to win the competition
- describe your meeting with the famous person
- say how you felt after meeting this person

Write 120-180 words

Writing total		15
---------------	--	----